

Facebook Group Etiquette and Guidelines

Updated July 2, 2018

The UCF Alumni Facebook Page is a place for UCF graduates and friends to share UCF memories, reconnect with friends, and learn about the latest alumni news and events.

The UCF Regional Chapter & Club Facebook Groups allow UCF alumni to receive official and accurate information about alumni events and connections in your area. UCF Regional Chapter & Club Facebook Groups are connected to, and therefore an extension of, the official UCF Alumni Facebook Page.

In order to provide a positive experience for all participants, we've established the following etiquette guidelines. To report a concern or possible violation of the guidelines, please contact our Facebook administrators at socialmedia@ucfalumni.com and KnightsAroundTheNation@ucfalumni.com.

Be Respectful

We encourage you to discuss topics and to be respectful of others' opinions. Offensive, obscene or explicit language/photos/media, as well as profanity of any kind, is prohibited. Such communications may be removed at the moderators' discretion. Repeat offenses will lead to removal from the group.

Spam is Not Welcome

Spam includes sending irrelevant or unsolicited submissions to many different users, and includes misrepresenting the source of anything you post. Refrain from posting unsolicited advertisements that do not pertain directly to the intended use and purpose of the particular discussion forum.

Advertising and Solicitation

We ask that you refrain from posting unsolicited advertisements that do not pertain directly to the intended use of this group. Posts such as these may be removed without notice. Violators will be removed from the group after one warning.

Enforcement of Etiquette and Guidelines

Any complaints of possible violations of the etiquette guidelines will be investigated by the social media teams of UCF Alumni and UCF Regional Chapters and Clubs. Moderating actions are included but not limited to issuing warnings, removing content and blocking access to the group or groups in question.

UCF Alumni does not vouch for or warrant the accuracy, completeness or usefulness of any message, and is not responsible for the contents of any message posted from a personal Facebook account.

UCF Regional Chapter and Club leadership will enforce the etiquette guidelines as needed. Leadership can be found in the Admin section of the Facebook group.